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Diary Dates 
 

September 

4th & 5th INSET days 

6th  Children return to school 

 Class 3 start swimming 

29th  Macmillan Coffee 

Morning 

October 

12th  Individual photographs 

20th  End of Half Term 

30th  Children return 

 

 

Thank you! 
As the school year comes to a close, we would like to take the 

opportunity to pass on our thanks.  To the parent helpers who give 

up their time to accompany the children to Forest School (even in 

the rain!), come with us on school visits or give up an hour or two 

to listen to readers – thank you!  To the Governors who support 

and challenge the school as we strive for continual improvement, 

and to the wonderful staff team for their unerring commitment to 

the children– thank you! To the parents who support the children 

with their homework, attend school events and help with 

fundraising including the amazing £1615 raised for the Sponsored 

Walk which will go towards purchasing resources for the 

classrooms – thank you!  Finally, to the children themselves who 

make our school so special: thank you for your hard work and 

support of each other throughout the year! 

Moving On… 
This week we say goodbye and good luck to our wonderful Year 

6 cohort.  They have made us proud and we know that their new 

schools are very lucky to have them as members of their 

community.   

We also say good luck to the children in Pre-School as they move 

on to their primary school – we hope that learning is fun and that 

you create some wonderful memories. 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter at @steammillspri  

 

 

Steam Mills Primary Newsletter 

21.07.17 



Follow us on  @steammillspri 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steam Mills Superstars! 
Pre-School   Tallulah and Amelia     

Class 1   Georgia and Woody   

Class 2   Georgia and Lydia-Rose 

Class 3    Declan and Archie R       

Class 4    Ailish and Archie 
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